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Comments: I would love to see a continuation path from Redstone to McClure pass that allows for bike and

pedestrian use along Hwy 133. I use the bike paths around Carbondale 5-7 days a week and appreciate the

ability to ride my bike on routes that are not shared with automobile traffic. I understand that there is a concern

for the native wildlife, (as well as NIMBY) but believe this can be managed by seasonal closures.;


